)

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

September 21, 1954

Mr. Charles V., Lee
817 South 5th
Raton, New Mexico

Re: Continental Oil Company
#3 St. Louis, Rocky Mountain
and Pacific Company PN
NENW Sec. 18-T30N-R21E-
COLFAX COUNTY

Dear Charlie,

Attached please find your approved copy of C-102,
Notice of Intention to Plug the above captioncd well.

I have received the C-103, Report on Result of
Plugging this well as submitted by Mr. H. D. Roberts, from
Denver but am forestalling approval of same pending my final
inspection of the lease after Continental has had the pits levelled
and premises cleaned up. Similarly, I am awaiting the final
clean-up and levelling at the #1 Maxwell Land Grant well and the
#1 St. Louis, etc. well.

Kindest personal regards,

EUGENE A, CHAVEZ,
Oil & Gas Inspector - Dist. #4
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